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Dear MMHS Students, 

  

We hope you have had a fun summer and look forward to seeing you in the fall. Registration for the 2017-2018 

school year will open online on Monday, August 14th through School Cash Online.  

 

School Cash Online allows parents/guardians to pay electronically for a variety of school-related programs, items 

and events and can be accessed at www.schoolcashonline.com  or on the school’s main home page 

at www.mmhs.ca (scroll down to the right hand side of the main page). Please note, all future field trips 

and other school related fees will be accessed through this platform. 

    

If you register and pay for your items on School Cash Online, you will be receiving your timetables 

electronically the following week. In addition, you will no longer have to wait in line to complete your registration 

and can proceed directly to take your photo for your school id card in the cafeteria on Registration Day. As a 

reminder, Registration Day will be held in the school on Tuesday, August 29th and Wednesday, August 30th from 

9-11:30am and 1-3pm. All students will receive important school information in hard copy form on Wednesday, 

September 6th in homerooms. 

 

Prior to registering for School Cash Online, you will need to set up an account.  Please follow the steps on 

the website and/or directions provided at:  http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Pages/SchoolCash-Online-

Parents.aspx . You will need parent or guardian assistance as a credit card or banking information is required 

for online payment, as well as their student number. 

  

If you need help with School Cash Online registration, please come to school on: 

 

Tuesday, August 29 and Wednesday, August 30, 2017 

9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

Once you have registered for School Cash Online, you may proceed to the cafeteria to take your school photo 

for your student id card. All students will receive important school information in hard copy form on 

Wednesday, September 6th in homerooms. 

   

If you have any questions, please refer to the Registration FAQs posted on the school website or contact the 

main office in August at 905-477-0072. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Alex Corry, Principal  Coretta Sampson, Vice-Principal Dawn Imada-Chan, Vice-Principal 
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